
        Dates to Remember May 20: No School
May 23: No School, Victoria Day
June 2: Walk a Mile

May 11: Career Presentations
May 18: Parent Teacher Interviews

Ensuring the highest levels of safety in our schools
A Message from the Superintendent

Chinook’s Edge has an outstanding record of meeting safety standards in our schools, and our annual safety audit shows our
division’s steadfast commitment. Our staff and students are mindful of maintaining the detailed safety protocols that are
embedded in our division culture. This means that, while we continue to deal with the ebb and flow that the pandemic has
required of us, our attention to our safety program is strong.

We are very grateful to everyone in our school communities for working to maintain our high standards of safety. We strive for
optimum safety levels throughout our division because we care about the people in our buildings – our students, staff, parents,
volunteers and guests – and this priority ensures everyone continues to thrive in our safe and caring schools.

Kurt Sacher
Superintendent

We would love to hear your thoughts on this month’s parent survey at this link.

For Trustee updates and to read the latest Board eNews, please visit our website.

Lethbridge College/University of Lethbridge Trip We are now signing up students in Grade 11 for the U of L Lethbridge College
Trip on May 17th. The bus will be leaving at 6:00 AM and returning to HJ at around 8:00 PM. If you are interested please see 

       Mr. Payne.

Hats on for Mental Health week!

https://www.cesd73.ca/about/lets-talk-safety
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/387731



